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TOWN OF SUTTON
PLANNING BOARD & DEPARTMENT

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
SUTTON PLANNING BOARD

In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 41, § 81T, the Planning Board will hold a public
hearing on the application of a definitive subdivision plan of UGPG RE SUTTON LLC, having a mailing
address of 223 Worcester Providence Turnpike, Sutton, MA 01590. The application proposes to construct
a new approximate one mile roadway connecting Boston Road and Providence Road and five
reconfigured lots on land owned by the applicant and bounded generally by Providence Road, Buttonwood
Avenue, Boston Road, Dudley Road and the Millbury/Sutton town line. This property is known as 51, 53,

71 & 105 Providence Road; 7, 11, 14, 26, & 34 Hatchery Drive; 39, 39R 47, 49R, 51, & 63 Buttonwood
Avenue. |

The hearing will be held on Monday, December 6,2021 at 7:00 P.M. This meeting will be held in person
at Town Hall. Persons may also attend and participate virtually in the hearing by using the online Zoom
application at: https://zoom.us/join or via phone at 1-929-205-6099 US (New York)

Meeting ID: 814 8861 8362 Password: 994758

A copy of the plan and application can be inspected in the Office of the Town Clerk during normal office
hours. '

Any person interested, or wishing to be heard on the proposed plan, should appear at the time and place
designated.

Michael Gagan, Chair
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